

November 25, 2018

Our Lord, Jesus Christ, King of the Universe

Jesus Christ is the faithful witness, the firstborn of the dead and ruler of the kings of the earth.

- Revelation 1:5

SOLACE Soul + Grief

Monthly Drop-In Grief Support Group

Wed. Nov. 28: 7 p.m. – 9 p.m. (4th Wed. of each month)

O'Connor Hospital Chapel, Use Main Entrance

2105 Forest Ave, San Jose. Parking in the back lot, right of Main Entrance

Facilitator: Candee Lucas, M.A. Pastoral Ministries. We hope to create a sacred space for you to share your grieving. This is free with no RSVP needed. This is sponsored by Catholic Cemeteries and O'Connor Hospital. For more information: 650-428-3730 cemeteryinfo@dsi.org

Mass Intentions Nov 24- Dec 2, 2018

SAT	8:30a	Michael Miller † - MH			
	5:00p	Sue Coffaro, Spec. Int DU			
SUN	8:00a	Marlon Alvarado, Birthday - PS			
	9:30a	'			
	11:30a				
	5:30p	Antonio Lareza † - DU			
MON	8:30a	Felix Sarmiento † - MH			
TUES	8:30a	Scott Harris † - MH			
WED 8:30a Deceased member		Deceased members			
		of the Taormina family - DU			
THUR	8:30a	Founding of the City of San Jose			
		(1777) - DU			
FRI	8:10a	Morning Prayer - MH			
	8:30a	Charles & Phyllis Sanchez,			
		61st Wedding Anniversary - MH			
SAT	7:00a	CMA Mass - MH			
	8:30a	Pete Gallo † - MH			
	5:00p	Walter Wenklar † - MH			
SUN	8:00a	Michael Miller † - PG			
	9:30a	People of the Parish - MH			
	11:30a	Stan Russell † - PS			
	5:30p	Rachael Smith, Spec. Int DU			

With 1 week to go, Village House Shelter needs our help at St. Mark's Church and soon, St. Paul's Church will need that same help in December.

St. Mark's in Santa Clara jumped in at the last minute to host the shelter during the month of November. St. Marks is a small congregation and needed help from other Village House churches.

Some churches decided to commit to overall shelter management on specific days throughout the month. St Frances Cabrini is not assigned specific dates. However, we are reaching out to those who have volunteered in the past and are encouraging them to volunteer where there is great need. There are positions open in need of being filled for the remainder of November. Please take a look for a time and role that fits within your availability and sign up online as you've done before.

Volunteers can sign up for any of the jobs listed below by signing into the volunteer SignUp page at http://signup.com/ go/GHibqZF. Sign in for any of the jobs which have not already been filled. More information is available on the site. Jobs we're especially targeting include

• Overnight 2nd shift, 2 AM - 6:30a • Breakfast Assistant • Guest Discharge Lead • Laundry Service -Towel • Evening Security • Assistant Dinner Volunteer(2 volunteers) • Dinner Preparation and Deliver (preparation of the food will be needed! The shelter will rotate from St. Mark's to St. Paul's United Methodist on December 5th. Volunteers will be needed at St. Paul's throughout December as they are needed at St. Mark's with a week to go before the move to St. Paul's. The need for the Village House Shelter is increasing as the weather becomes more of a factor. This is a wonderful opportunity to reach out and help others, especially as the holidays approach.

Monthly Doctors' Mass All medical doctors are invited to attend our monthly Mass specifically dedicated to physicians and their work throughout our San Jose Diocese. Mass is held the first Saturday of the month at 7 am in the church. The next Doctors' Mass will be this Saturday, December 1st. Come give your medical vocation some extra spiritual attention. Mass is followed by a light breakfast and fellowship with colleagues in the Parish Center. For more information contact Dr. Steve Bui 408-972-6846 or steve-khoi.bui@kp.org



November 26th to Dec. 2

MON					
TUES	10:30a	Women's Bible Study PC/LR			
	12:30p	SVdP Comm. Mtg PC/DR			
	6:30p	Faith-sharing evening PC/GR			
	7:00p	RCIA - PC/LR			
WED	9:15a	Mid Week Moms - PC/LR			
THUR	7:00p	Bible Study - PC/LR			
FRI	5:00p	BINGO - EH			
SAT	7:30a	Catholic Medical Association -PC/DR			
	10:00a	Ministry to the Sick- PC/DR			
	4:00p	Hearts of Love Christmas Fair - KH			
SUN	10:00a	SFC School Open House - EH/Kit			
	9:30a	CLOW - PC			
	11:00a	Religious Medals Class / Ad Altare Dei			
	6:30p	Youth Ministry - PC			
Altar Society: Nov. 30th, Dec. 1st Plata Family					



Covenant of LOVE December's Date Night - Advent Celebration Married/Engaged Couples, join us on Sat, Dec. 8th from 6:30-9:00p.m. in the Parish Center

for our annual Advent Potluck and white elephant gift exchange. Bring a main dish, appetizer, dessert and/or drink of choice to share. Childcare will be provided with RSVP by December 6. Contact Chris and Ann Aguilar at aguilarbus@yahoo.com or (408)

Special Collections

When we have a special collection, please write your check out to "Saint Frances Cabrini" We ask when using a white envelope (found in the pews), to please put your "parish envelope number" with your name and address and indicate the collection you are donating to. Thank you.



There will be a special collection next week for SFC School. Why do we have a Second Collection for SFC School? SFC asks once each month for a special collection to assist the parish school with much-needed supplemental funding to support its educational pro-

grams. We take great strides to ensure that SFC tuition remains at a rate that is affordable to most families.

Weekly Collection	11.18.18	Year to Date
ACTUAL	\$12,419	\$228,937
BUDGET	\$11,986	\$239,720
*Human		Deficit \$10,783
Development	*\$1,285	



Saint Frances Cabrini Catholic School will be hosting an OPEN HOUSE on December 2nd from 10:00 am - 12:30 pm. Feel free to visit the campus, meet the staff and students, and learn more about the comprehensive pro-

gram offered at SFC. Please contact John Bennett (jbennett@sfcschool.org) for more information.

Youth Ministry will resume next week Sunday, December 2nd from 6:30 pm – 8:30 pm. Dinner is always provided. Next week we will be talking about Advent as our main topic of the night. Youth Ministry is also looking for help with dinners on youth group nights. We ask that you plan for 20 people. Please email our youth minister Kurt Martin (kmartin@sfcabrini.org) if you can help.

Goodwill Donation Day is December 8 SAVE YOUR UNWANTED TREASURES!

Once again SFC and Goodwill Silicon Valley will team up to collect your unwanted treasures just in time for the holidays. The Goodwill truck will be here from 8:00 a.m. to 11:00 a.m. on Saturday, December 8th. SFC receives \$\$\$ for every pound of unwanted treasure. So save and donate!

GOODWILL ACCEPTS ALL BUT THE FOLLOWING ITEMS:

Furniture, Mattresses, or Exercise Equipment Large Appliances, Automobile Parts, or Weapons Household Trash, Food, or Carpeting

Construction Debris, Lumber, Concrete, Bricks, etc. Hazardous Household Chemicals or Liquids of any kind (paint, insecticides, oils, flammables, alcohol, etc.) Baby Strollers, Buggies, or Car Seats Pet Related Items. Items over 50 lbs.

GOODWILL WOULD LOVE TO RECEIVE:

Clothes, Shoes, Accessories, Small Household, Items, E Waste, Electronics, Books.



Let Us Pray for the people who are in our parish community who are homebound, sick, recovering or confined to rest homes. Let us pray Jesus be their strength and comfort.

This week we especially pray for Charles Sanchez, Maria Petruzzo, Jim Butler, Brian Gregory, Dean Reno, Bishop Patrick McGrath, Marie Dalldorf, Hector Salcido, Joan Kolakowski, Larry Lapointe, Nan Feifarek, Michael Citrigno, Bernadette Davison, Sam Ajam, John Mackey, and Sue Coffaro. Please keep them and their families in your prayers. To place a name on this list or if you see that you or a loved ones' name has been taken off and would like it placed back in "Let Us Pray" again, please contact Sue at 408-879-1130. We welcome you to write the names in the Book of the Sick, next to Mary's Shrine.